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Sept 18-Sept 22 

Wild West Scholastic 

Book Fair  

Coming Soon 

Buy the best in new fiction for 
kids at our Fall Scholastic Book 
Fair! 
 
Shop Sept 18- Sept 22nd  
From 8:00-2:30 daily *closes 
12Noon on Sept 22nd  
Curriculum Night Event: 
Tuesday, September 19th  
Open 5:30-7:00PM 

5432 Any Street West, Townsville, State 54321 

Open 

HOUSE 

 

Our Goal $1,000 

411 Western Union School Road Waxhaw, NC 28173  

Welcome to the new school 

year! Wouldn’t you love to leave a 

lasting legacy in our media center? 

Well, you can if join the Birthday 

Book Club this year! Parents pay $20 

to commemorate their child’s 

birthday. A book plate will be placed 

inside a book to honor the child 

during his or her birthday month. The 

student will take a picture with the 

book and their photo will be placed 

on the Birthday book club bulletin 

board outside the media center to 

commemorate their birthday. Of 

course, the book our child orders will 

remain the property of Western 

Union Elementary school, but years 

from now others will see your child’s 

name in the front book plate to honor 

his or her legacy.  

A Birthday Book Club flier 

was sent home with the beginning of 

the year information packet or in 

Wednesday folders. 

 

A Birthday Book Club flier 

was sent home with the beginning of 

the year information packet or in 

Wednesday folders. 

You can send $20 cash or 

check made payable to Western 

Union Elementary school. Please 

place this in a sealed envelope along 

with the filled-in birthday book club 

flier. Write “Birthday book club”, 

your child’s name and teacher on the 

outside of the envelope and present 

this to your child’s homeroom 

teacher.  

Ms. Barnes will collect the 

money from the homerooms and 

each child will receive a receipt the 

next day. At the end of the year your 

child, along with others will be 

placed on a list called the “Friends 

of the Library” list to honor their 

donation to our library. 

 

Editor: Ms. Barnes 
 

Complete details 

about the Birthday 

Book Club in the 

beginning of the 

year packet or was  

sent home in 

Wednesday folders! 

Deadline for Birthday 

Book Club is 

September 20th! 

Cafeteria mural by artist Jeff Mangum 


